CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

July 29, 2019

Mike Barker

Freddie Montoya

2336 Sunshine RD SW
Albuquerque, NM 87105

Re: A Patio Addition
6531 paradise BLVd NW
Traffic Circulation Layout — Not Required
Engineer’s/Architect's Stamp dated 07-17-2019 B10D003C2)

Dear Mr. Barker

Thank you for the TCL submittal received 07-22-2019. After review of the referenced
site and existing conditions it appears that a TCL is not required for the proposed
Tenant Improvements. A copy of this letter will be needed for each of the building

PO Box 1293 permit plans.
If you have any questions, feel free to call me at 924-3675.
Albuquerque Sincerely,

NM 87103 ———f
Mojga ndar,E.l.

Associate Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development Review Services
www.cabq.gov

\MM  via: email
C: CO Clerk, File
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